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UNITED STATES 

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 

BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS 

WASHINGTON 25, D. C. 

Hon. Usher L. Burdick 
House of Representatives 
Washington 25, D. C. 

My dear Mr. Burdick: 

IN REPLY REFER TO: 

Tribal Government 
13302-56 

6 

We have the letter of September 14 from your Legislative 
Assistant, Mrs. Knudson, asking for a report in connection with 
one addressed to this Bureau by Attorney J. K. Murray of Bismarck, 
North Dakota, involving the matter of enrollment at Fort Berthold. 

For your information there is enclosed a copy of our 
reply to Mr. Murray which we belive covers the subject. 

Sincerely yours, 

�#L-
t , ll Connnissioner 

Enclosures 
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